University of the Virgin Islands

Accounting Office

St. Thomas, USVI 00802-9990

Tuesday, April 20, 1999
Address Here

Dear

This letter is to inform you, name here, that you still have an outstanding debt of value here.  Please pay promptly to insure your continued good credit rating and so that we may release your scholastic records to prospective employers.

Sincerely,

UVI Accounting Office.

Ref: document4
